
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

The city of Pullman, Washington requests proposals from a contractor to design, install, and 

provide ongoing maintenance services for an additional 23Gz microwave data link, connecting 

Adams Mall, 600 NE Colorado Street, Pullman, WA 99163, and the City’s existing 23Gz 

microwave data network at Webster Hall, WSU.  Proposals will be received by the City of 

Pullman Police Department, Attention: Jerry Cork, 260 SE Kamiaken Street, Pullman, WA 

99163 until 5:00 p.m. on February 13, 2012.  Interested firms should contact Elysia Spencer, 260 

SE Kamiaken Street, Pullman, WA  99163, 509-334-0802, for a complete Request for Proposal 

package.   

 


